STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

15 W Yakima Ave, Ste 200 o Yakima, WA 98902-3452 o (509) 575-2490
December 12, 2012

Myr. Pat McGuire
1681 Eastmont Avenue
East Wenatchee WA 98802

Re: Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site:

s Site Name: McGuire Property (portion of Eastmont Junior High)
o VCP Project No.:CE0372

Dear Mr. McQGuire:

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is terminating the VCP Agreement governing Project No.

CE0372. The project involved the cleanup of the “McGuire Property” (a portion of the Eastmont
School District, Facility/Site No. 83426117). The effective date of termination is the date of this

letter. We are providing this notice in accordance with the terms of the Agreement,

Reason

Ecology is terminating the Agreement because you informed Dolores Mitchell, VCP Financial
Manager, on October 18, 2012, that you wanted to withdraw from the VCP. You indicated that
the sale of the area known as the McGuire Property would not be going through and that you did
not plan to conduct cleanup work.

Contact Information

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at (509) 454-7841.

.
Sincepelyy~—__

Frosti Smith
VCP Data Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program, CRO

By certified mail: 7009 2250 0004 4950 6511

cc: Dolores Mitchell, VCP Financial Manager
ecc: Jeff Newschwander, TCP-CRO




